
Westport Brownfields Site
Baltimore, MD  (ongoing) 

Background:  
In the Westport section of Baltimore, the former Carr-
Lowery property located on the Middle Branch of the 
Patapsco River manufactured glass for 100 years.  More 
recently, the plant has sat idle and served no productive 
use for the City of Baltimore. Now, a local developer is 
planning to build townhomes on this property in a 
manner that is protective of human health.  The resulting 
$1.4 billion development will provide an increase in property tax revenue and encourage  
the revitalization of the area and restore an onsite wetland. 

Currently, construction has not started, however the developer is targeting a zero release 
goal for stormwater runoff. 

Monitoring: 

Conclusions: 




